
DALBY SALEYARDS UPDATE

O C T O B E R  2017

WESTERN DOWNS SANTA 
GROUP BULL SALE SUCCESS

Public car park complete 

Ramp 12 replacement complete  

Pedestrian crossing complete 

Final EU audit passed

JOHNE'S DISEASE
Producers would be aware of the 
recent changes to their 
responsibilities around Johne's 
Disease. The Saleyards' has  controls 
in place to mitigate possible threats 
and is now working with Biosecurity 
Queensland and other peak industry 
bodies to ensure we remain 
compliant and proactive to minimise 
any risk of infection in the yards.  
 More information will be provided as 
it is received...WATCH THIS SPACE!

WARREGO HWY UPGRADE

www.dalbyregionalsaleyards.com.au

Yardings for past three months: 
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O P E R A T I O N S

The bullring at the Saleyards played 
host recently to the Santa Group's 
bull sale. 

The Department of Transport 
& Main Roads has provided 
information regarding the 
major upgrade program being 
undertaken to the Warrego 
Highway in Dalby. Details of
the work and possible 
disruptions can be found on 
our website below.

Top price achieved was $21,000 and 
the sales' total  gross was $309,500.   
An impressive outcome and  well 
done to the Santa Group! 


